
 
 

Campus Center Grill Accounts 

 
At the Campus Center Grill, boarding students may purchase hot food, snacks, and drinks. Due 
to COVID restrictions, each form is assigned to a specific night of the week when they may order 
items from the Grill using a temporary online system. Students may pay for items purchased at 
the Grill by charging their Grill Account. No credit cards or cash are accepted. The Grill Account 
requires parents to fund the account in advance, and the account must be appropriately funded 
to account for the price of items ordered.  
 
 
How do I check my child’s Grill Account Balance or add money to my account? 
 
To check the balance on your child’s Grill Account online, go to MyBackpack by logging in to the 
school’s website. You will find “Account Summary“ under “My Accounts.” The Grill Account 
Balance is listed under “Debit Accounts.” 
 
Online payments can easily be made through MyBackpack as well, either by using a free-of-
charge E-Check or with a credit card (American Express, Visa, MasterCard, and Discover). A 
convenience fee of 3 percent will be assessed to all credit card transactions. In MyBackpack, go to 
“My Accounts” then “Pay Online.” Below “Tuition and Incidentals” are listed the Debit 
Accounts. Find “Grill Account” or “Allowance Account” and fill in an amount under “Payment.”  
Note: Online payments entered by noon will be available for students to use that evening. 
 
 


